
 
 

 

 

 

8th November 2019 

Dear Parent/Carer 

BBC CHILDREN IN NEED FRIDAY 15th NOVEMBER 2019 

Student Council are excited to once again be supporting ‘Children in Need’ day this year on Friday 15th 

November. 

 

This year we will be taking part in some Joe Wicks inspired exercise activities as part of the 

fundraising, including an exclusive Appeal Day session! Our dressing up will therefore be sports related. 

Any form of sportswear welcome – the wackier the better! We are asking that each child involved 

collects sponsors to encourage them to take part; the sponsor money will be donated to Children in Need.  

A sponsor form can be found on the reverse of this letter. 

 

As always, if sportswear is not practical for you there is always the ‘Spotty’ option that Pudsey likes – 

anything Spotty or Dotty instead is fine. Please remember though, this is a dressing up day – please do 

not wear ordinary clothes. A contribution will be collected in exchange for dressing up. 

 

We also plan to have our large outlines of Pudsey Bear in both Key Stage playgrounds to fill in with coins; 

pupils are invited to bring in loose change to help us with that. In case of horrid weather Pudsey will be 

inside and children can place their pennies during the school day. 

 

We all love supporting this charity and are looking forward to having lots of fun on the day! 

 

Thank you in advance for your continued support. 

 

Yours sincerely 

M Anderson 
Mrs Anderson 

Student Council Co-ordinator 

http://www.google.co.uk/imgres?imgurl=http://perfectassociates.co.uk/wp-content/uploads/2012/10/PAL-Hire-images-children-in-need-logo-8.gif&imgrefurl=http://perfectassociates.co.uk/children-in-need-2012/&usg=__8R_88JXnffFaOppiY7d_Tyg0eJ0=&h=376&w=945&sz=22&hl=en&start=7&zoom=1&tbnid=Sl4ljbT9bo60oM:&tbnh=59&tbnw=148&ei=PSKcUJykBOmn0QWqxYCQCA&prev=/search%3Fq%3Dchildren%2Bin%2Bneed%2B2012%2Btheme%26hl%3Den%26sa%3DX%26gbv%3D2%26tbm%3Disch%26prmd%3Divns&itbs=1

